Arrant, Bryan

From: Johnson, Roy

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2002 2:26 PM
To: Arrant, Bryan

Cc: Gum, Tim

Subject: APl # 30-015-25994

Gentlemen, the state engineers office has taken a serious interest in this well. Location is 15-208-29E and Siete is the
operator. It appears to be a water supply well with 40,000 TDS and the Engineers office would like our opinion for the
producing interval (1830 - 2567). Is this the Capitan Aquifer? Please contact Andy Core with the St. Engineers office at

505-827-3521.

Best to all hands. ROY



